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The 8th Annual PTEN Symposium was a

success.

HUNTSVILLE, AL, UNITED STATES,

October 28, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ --

The PTEN Hamartoma Tumor

Syndrome (PHTS) Foundation hosted

its eighth annual symposium on

October 23-24, 2024. Patients, their

families, clinicians, and researchers

gathered for a reception on PTEN

Awareness Day, October 23, 2024.

Families shared their experiences and

talked with researchers about care and

research while enjoying delicious food

and drinks. The symposium was held

on October 24, 2024, at Hudson Alpha Biotech Institute. One hundred attendees learned about

past, current, and future PTEN research and essential information about appropriate clinical care

for their condition. The event was dedicated to the memory of Dr. Charis Eng, with a special

presentation to her colleagues at the Cleveland Clinic.

The symposium's theme was the need for continued research and better care for PHTS patients.

PTEN Foundation President Kristin Anthony and PTEN Italia President Claudio Ales discussed an

international collaboration to develop academically agreed-upon care guidelines, which will be

published soon. Additionally, PTEN Foundation president Kristin Anthony announced an industry

collaboration to develop the community's only IRB-approved patient biorepository that will be

available to PHTS researchers and clinicians. The PTEN Foundation will host its next symposium

at Children's Hospital of Philadelphia and its first regional meeting at Seattle Children's Hospital.

Dates for the events are TBD and will be announced on the foundation's website and social

media platform accounts.

In conclusion, PTEN patient advocates will collaborate with PTEN researchers to continue Dr.

Charis Eng's legacy, ensuring that PTEN Hamartoma Tumor Syndrome research remains vigorous

and everyone will press onward and upward for PTEN patients and their families. The PTEN
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Foundation and its supporters appreciate the continued support of the Taylor Group, Huntsville

Hospital, Dr. Suresh Karne, Alliance Cancer Care, Clearview Cancer Institute, Children's Hospital

Alabama, Hudson Alpha Institute, and Servis1st Bank.

Kristin Anthony

PTEN Hamartoma Tumor Syndrome Foundation

+1 256-520-8529

email us here

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

X

LinkedIn

Instagram

YouTube

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/755607231

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4912269
https://www.facebook.com/ptenfoundation/
https://x.com/home
https://www.linkedin.com/company/28620088/
https://www.instagram.com/ptenfoundation/
https://www.youtube.com/c/ptenfoundation
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/755607231
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

